


 
Let it be clear that we are not against new development in general, we are against the over abuse of
the space.  Build reasonable.
This is not downtown Vaughn, we have designated areas of the city for high density.  Islington
corridor is not one of them.
 
Thank you
 
Regards
 
Stephen
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


